
Newport Historical Society 

Museum Report for June 10, 2013 
 

 

Since our last meeting (13) visitors have signed the attendance book. 

 

We held a Chamber of Commerce “Business After Hours” on May 15, 2013. Thirty-two 

people dropped business cards into the “hat” for the drawing. 

 

We purchased (2) oversized archival photograph binders and extra sleeves from Gaylords 

for $350.  We purchased (2) boxes of Velcro for $40. 

 

We have had (3) donations since the last meeting: 

 Ann Stout donated a copy of her Photograph book on the Offspring’s of Greek  

 Families in Newport. 

 

 The Corbin/Edgell family donated (43) items relating to the Corbin/Edgell & 

 Champollion families. Among the items were (27) deeds dating from 1795 to 

 1831. (5) family scrap books, a photograph book on the animals in Corbin Park, 

 a Croydon history, (3) books by Harold Baynes among the most interesting. 

 

 Stan Sweeney donated (12) items related to Sturm-Ruger (coffee mugs, pens & 

 Christmas ornament) and Military (coffee mug, magnet & pin) 

 

We have additional quotes to have the building re-roofed. We now have (6) quotes 

ranging from $6,543.50 to $14,850.00. 

 

We need volunteers to assist the Museum Committee members and the Historical Society 

Executive Committee members on Sundays when the Museum is open. Training will be 

provided. 

 

Respectfully 

Larry Cote, Museum Director 


